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OBSERVANCE OF THE 2016 NATIONAL DISASTER CONSCIOUSNESS
MONTH (NDCM)
18 July 2016

July is the National Disaster Consciousness Month (NDCM) pursuant to E.O. No. 137,
s. 1999.Theme for this month is “Kahandaan at Pagtugon sa Sakuna, Tungkulin ng
Bawat Isa”.

All schools and division offices are expected to undertake relevant activities emphasizing
Disaster risk and reduction management ( Please refer to attached DepEd Memorandum
no. 10449 dated July 11, 2016).

> Reiterating the following DepEd Dagqupan City Schools Division priority

activities relevant to NDCM 2016 which was earlier posted:
a) Posting of Tarpaulin indicating this year's theme

b) Division Memo No. 96,s. 2016 — Ugnayan Sa Paaralan Program
(Fire Prevention Program) in partnership with the BFP
Dagupan City Station for island schools this July 2016)
c) Division Memo No. 97, s. 2016- Student-Led School Watching And Hazard
Mapping (D.O. No. 23, s. 2015)
d) Division Memo No. 98,s. 2016- Promoting Family Earthquake
Preparedness (Take-Home) as per D.O. No. 27,s. 2015.
e) Division Memo No. 99,s. 2016 — Painting of School Name and School ID on
Roofs
f) Integration of Disaster Preparedness in school classes (schools can used
preparedness guidelines from DOST-PhilVolcs, audio-visual IEC material from
NDRRMC Project Dina http://ocd.gov.ph/index.php/project-dina and/or using
the DepEd Disaster Module (downloadable at deped.gov.ph)

All concerned EPS/PSDS are advised to take note of schools who undertake relevant
activities as mentioned above.

Schools may refer to attach hereto DepEd Memorandum for other details and for the
Mechanics of the Jingle-Making Contest and Mascot Design Contest. Deadline of
submission for entries at the Division will be on July 29, 2016 for consolidation.

All Narrative Reports should be submitted both in hard-copy and e-copy on August 1,

2016 to Ms. Marjorie S. Rodriguez, RSW (PDOIl, DRRMO), with e-mail add:
marjorie.rodriguez001@deped.gov.ph.

All Division employees are directed to take time to watch
http://ocd.gov.ph/index.php/project-dina# IEC Video Materials with your families to
help deepen our Disaster Preparedness Consciousness.

For strict compliance.




